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A. Economic viability of the Greyhound Racing Industry in NSW. 
 
As stated :  “Agreement in Principle” refer Hansart 13/10/2010 Author Kevin Greene 
Racing Bill 2009 
“Greyhound Racing contributes greatly to the economy of New South Wales” 
 
Therefore, the greyhound industry should be funded accordingly.  
 
The backlash from trainers in 2012 for inadequate prizemoney  for “C” class races 
was a no show.  Reducing government revenue. 
 
C & K Government initiatives and assistance measures to support the industry  
 
 Welfare of animals in the industry. 

 
 
Infrastructure for the greyhound industry: subsidies 

      Training facilitites 
After racing facilities 
 
David and Irene Siddall 
Registered owner/trainer 


